Trunk or Treat 2015

On Saturday, October 24th Saint James School hosted our second
annual Trunk or Treat. It was a BIG success with 27 creatively and
ghoulishly decorated trunks and more than 300 children and adults
in attendance. Check out our website for pictures. We had several
fun contests through the night and awarded some great prizes.
Congratulations to our winners that evening:

Guess the Candy Jar Contest
Winner- Ronald Fay (6B)
Runners Up- John Kozack (6A), Liam Clark (5B) and Mia Fay (7B)

Costume Contest

Scariest- Alex Marino (5B) Grim Reaper

Cutest- Ashley Hall (4B) Peacock

Halloween Spirit- Gia Cimini (3A) Candy Corn

Best Themed- Emma Remolina (2B) Beauty School Dropout
(Grease)

Trunk Decorating Contest
Scariest- The Fay Family (6B, 7A)
Cutest- The Ryan Family (2B, 4B, 6A)



Halloween Spirit- The Suth Family (Pre-K 4, 1B, 3A)
Best Themed- The Leone Family (2B)

Of course, a fun-filled night like this cannot be possible without the
tireless efforts of many. A HUGE thank you goes out to our event
Chair committee, Molly Cimini, Deanna Ryan and Lori Dougherty.
Thank you for masterminding this incredible event! To our teachers
and families who collectively decorated 27 trucks, all we can say is
WOW what a fantastic job this year! Additional thanks are in order
for the awesome support from our Royal Dads (for keeping
everyone safe), Helen Redmond and Jessica Cardoza (for running
admissions and concessions) and our 20 middle-school students
(for volunteering their time and having some FUN in the process).
A special thank you to Mrs. Giordano and Mrs. Golden for
supporting this event and acting as our evening judges along with
our very special ‘surprise guest’ judge, Mrs. Dolan. And to the
following local businesses (and SJS teacher) who donated goods
and prizes to the event:

Delicious Orchards
San Remo

Salt Creek Grille
Shrewsbury Car Wash
Detail Doctor
Yestercades

Suzi’'s Sweet Shop
Miss Rose

Finally, to EVERYONE who came out in support of Saint James
School and made this night so special we say thanks and look
forward to seeing you next year! Don’t forget coming up this month
we have our Royal Ladies Night Out on November 20th and stay
tuned for details about our next ‘family friendly’ events- Breakfast
with Santa (December 5th) and Grandparents Tea (December
6th).
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